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COVID-19 has made all of us rethink how we live our lives.  Here at DePaul 
Healthcare we remain dedicated in protecting our residents and employees’ 
well-being.  We are following the guidelines given to us from our counties, state 
and the CDC.  As we begin the reopening of the facility, preventing the spread 
of COVID-19 is our top priority.   

Resident’s safety-  

We continue to monitor for signs and symptoms of COVID-19 daily.  When our 
employees enter the building, they are monitored for signs and symptoms of 
COVID-19.  If any staff feel unwell, they are advised not to come to work. 

We are able to have timely testing for both residents and staff members.  We 
are also following the CDC recommendations for wearing PPE. 

The facility continues to have increased cleaning of our high-touch areas with 
a CDC-approved disinfectant. 

Family connection-   

We will continue to keep our families informed with our weekly email. In the 
event of an exposure or a positive case, we will notify you before 5PM the next 
day.  Please feel free to call the building regarding any specific questions or 
concerns.  

Additional information can be found at: 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 

https://covid19.nj.gov 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://covid19.nj.gov/
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